
Chair Marsh, Vice-Chair Helm, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and Members of the House Committee on Energy & Environment,

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of House Bill 2021 with the -5 and -9 amendments, the 100% Clean Energy for All 
bill. I'm a Mother and Grandmother who lives in Portland and takes care of my grandchild during this pandemic. The outdoors has 
saved us and we would like to keep enjoying it for many generations to come. 

I urge you to support House Bill 2021 so that Oregon communities can benefit from the transition to clean energy. House Bill 2021 
will help us to ensure that the communities in Oregon that are struggling the most from the pandemic and its economic impacts, 
extreme weather events, and wildfires are the same communities that benefit from clean energy. 

Thank you for all the work you are doing especially now when we have all been living through this difficult time. 

Sincerely, 
Sheila Walker


